
To whom it may concern; 
 
I am writing this email to let those in power know I support safer gun laws in CT that includes stronger 
background checks, banning assault/automatic/semi-automatics, and banning high-caliber magazines.  
 
Please let me know if I need to provide any further information. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sarah Menninger  
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


